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Greenway Master Plan Committee  
Meeting Summary 

June 14, 2018 
 
The Greenway Master Plan Committee met on June 14, 2018 at 9:00 AM at the Athletics and Activity Center 
located at 708 South Grove Street. Present committee members included: Linda Giltz, Hunter Marks, Mike 
Egan, Philip Ellis, Rebekah Robinson, Renee Kumor, Scott Rhodes, Ken Shelton, Chris Burns, and Milton 
Butterworth. Graham Fields, Suzanne Hale, Joe Sanders, Tricia King and Jennifer Hensley were absent. 
 
County staff included Carleen Dixon, Parks and Recreation Director, Stedman Smith, Planner, and John 
Mitchell, Business and Community Director.  
  
Chair Chris Burns called the meeting to order at 9:00 AM.  
 
The meeting began with an overview from staff on the new Google Drive application and the new County 
website. The group was tasked with providing write-ups of assets that would serve as good connection points 
for greenways. Staff would be monitoring the Google Drive and editing the write-ups as they were completed 
by committee members and other staff.   
 
All meeting materials would be placed on the new County website from now on. Staff provided an overview 
of how to access the website and navigate to the greenway meetings. The website would include meeting 
dates,  
 
In closing, the group discussed the meeting schedule. The next meeting was to be held July 5th. Given how 
close this date was to the July 4th holiday, the group agreed to cancel that meeting. 
 
The next committee meeting was scheduled for Thursday, July 26th at 9:00 AM.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:00 AM. 
  
 
 
________________________________ 
Committee Chair -  Chris Burns 
 
 


